
From:   Mike Meche   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 27, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0072-EX-CR-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good Afternoon Mr. Young,

The frequencies 2305 to 2315 are existing frequencies and been licensed under this call sign since
7/15/2003. The purpose of the application is for renewal only. We are not making changes to any
technical information. The only change is to update the contact information from Mike Meche to David
Wolter.

Thank you,
Angie Alvaran on behalf of David Wolter

Angelina Alvaran
Associate Director - Compliance
208 S. Akard St. Rm 1014.02, Dallas, TX 75202
Desk: 214-782-6523
Mobile: 972-838-6328
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